Rawlings, Billy

From: Chaplin, Neil

Sent: 29 April 2019 08:29

To: Rawlings, Billy

Subject: FW: Swan Lane Express, 180 Swan Lane, Coventry
Hi Billy

Just to confirm there is a typo in one of my emails and the hours should read Sun — Thurs 08.00 —
23.00hrs and Fri and Sat 08.00 — 00.00hrs. We knew what we meant and Mr Suresh has confirmed
agreement anyway.

Thanks
Neil

From: ARKA LICENSING <contact@arkalicensing.co.uk>
Sent: 26 April 2019 15:14

To: Chaplin, Neil <Neil.Chaplin@coventry.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Swan Lane Express, 180 Swan Lane, Coventry

Yes of course - agreed.

Consultant
Arka Licensing

Tel: (0203) 405 1886
Mob: 07714 495 287
E-mail: contact@arkalicensing.co.uk

From: Chaplin, Neil <Neil.Chaplin@coventry.gov.uk>
Sent: 26 April 2019 13:57

To: ARKA LICENSING

Subject: RE: Swan Lane Express, 180 Swan Lane, Coventry

Thank you Suresh - and the wording of the condition? (‘Clear and prominent notices shall be displayed at
the exit(s) requesting customers leave the area in a quiet and orderly manner’)

Neil






